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February 19, 2014 

Harold E. & Jane D. Zager 
1325 TwpRd 653 
Ashland, Ohio 44805-9780 

Re: Greenwich Windpark, Case No. 13-0990-EL-BGN 

Mr. & Mrs. Zager, 

Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB) regarding the proposed Greenwich 
Windpark. Your comments will be docketed in the OPSB case file. 

It is noted that you are in favor of the proposed project. 

The Greenwich Windpark was deemed to be complete on February 19, 2014. The OPSB Staff will 
now conduct an investigation of the project. A Wind FAQ sheet is enclosed, which describes various 
criteria considered by the OPSB Staff in their Report of Investigation. 

If you have any additional questions or concerns, please contact the OPSB at (866) 270-6772. Again, 
thank you for your continued interest in this case. 

Very truly yours, 
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Kim Wissman, Executive Director 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
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180 East Broad Street (866) 270-6772 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 www.OPSB.ohio.gov 

An equal opportunity employer and service provider 

http://www.OPSB.ohio.gov


Feb 13 2014 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Attn:Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus,Ohio 43215 

Reference: RE Case No: 13-0990-EL-BGN 
Greenwich Windpark Huron Co. Ohio 

Subject: Letter of Support 

Dear Sirs; 

We are writing this letter to support the approval of the Greenwich Windpark Huron 
County Ohio. This project will be a valuable step towards the production of clean energy 
in Ohio that will be used in Ohio. 

Huron County and especially the Greenwich area needs the economic benefits of this 
project. We feel that the benefits outweigh any inconvenience during construction and 
production of this power. 

Due to the use of the latest technology in the placement of the wind turbines, there 
will be a minimum of disturbance to the neighbors. The studies show a minimum effect 
on nature. The location of the wind farm on the North-South continental divide will 
provide for an optimum use of the topography for wind concentration. All of this displays 
the excellent expertise of the Windlab personnel that leads to a successful project. 

We highly recommend that you approve this Greenwich Windlab project. 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 

Harold E. Zager^ Jane D. Zager 

Retired wind tunnels facility Landowner Greenwich township 
Manager NASA Glen Research 
Center, Cleveland Ohio 

Harold E & Jane D. Zager 
1525 Twp Rd 655 
Aehland, Ohio 44805-9780 


